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Dear Parents / Carers

Next week (week beginning Monday 8 May) is Year 6 SAT’s week. The children will
be sitting the following tests:

e Monday: Reading

e Tuesday: Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar

e Wednesday: Maths Reasoning Paper A and Arithmetic
e Thursday: Maths Reasoning Paper B

It is essential that your child is in school and on time as the SAT’s have to be '
completed at set times / days.

We would like to start the day in a relaxed way by offering the children ‘breakfast’
from 8:30 a.m. The children should make their way to the staff kitchen where toast
and drinks will be available. We have had our ‘breakfasts’ for a couple of years and
they do help the children to be less worried about the tests, as they can sit and chat
with friends. This is optional and we do not require you to book! They can just turn
up each day.

Yours sincerely,

5 N Dotk

Mrs J. North

Headteacher



